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Correspondence from Germany 

--- 

 

We had a fair on Nov. 7th, the so 

called cold fair. It was skillfully put 

together and well attended. I also 

visited with friend Seiler when we 

talked comfortably while taking in 

some fortification. We still don’t have 

any cold weather and it is still warm, 

actually too warm so that mushrooms 

grow in the forest. The expatriate 

Kordian from Graustein was run over 

by a bicyclist on the road between 

Graustein and Spremberg. Kordian was 

so unfortunate in his fall as to remain 

unconscious and to die on the next day. 

Kordian was 78 years old and still 

going strong and well able to work.  

With greetings 

M. Hantschko. 

 

Translated by John Buerfeind 
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